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I hope everyone is looking forward to a great school year. As many of you know, Abacus is a peanut-free environment and we want to remind you about our peanut free policy. It is a policy that needs to be taken quite seriously because of its extremely dangerous consequences. 
Peanut allergies can be life threatening. It takes only the slightest smell, touch, or ingestion of peanuts, peanut butter, peanut oil, or a product that ‘‘may contain trace amounts of peanuts,’’ to cause a potential anaphylactic reaction. If you are unsure if a product is safe, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s teacher. We are asking you to please keep this in mind when sending lunches for field trips, birthday treats, or any other snacks to school. If you can take a few seconds to read the labels of any prepackaged product it would be greatly appreciated. 
Thank you for your cooperation.
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